

SUMMARY OF HOUSING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT ADVISORY BOARD ACTION

SUBJECT:

Proposed Amendment to the 2001-2002 Community Development

Program

MEETING DATE: May 28, 2002

RECOMMENDATION: A quorum of the Board was not present. The members of the Housing and Community, Development Advisory Board in attendance recommended funding as proposed by Youth Creating Change and the Grandma's Support Group.

ISSUES RAISED: The Housing and Community Development noted the following:

- 1. The Performance Agreements between the Town and both agencies should include a method for measuring results and long term effects of the programs.
- 2. A member of the Board inquired about the qualifications of the trainers for the Youth Creating Change job training program. Ms. Mitchell stated that she would submit copies of the resumes of the trainers to the Town.

Prepared by:

Tracy Dudley, Chair TD bulb

Loryn Barnes, Community Development Coordinator

A Secretary of the State of